
COMMISSIONER MEETING  

515 Broadway, Townsend, MT  59644 

February 15, 2019 

 

 

Commissioners met in a closed door session to discuss a personnel issue. 

 

 

Commissioner Mike Delger called the meeting to order at 10:40 a.m.   Commissioners Laura 

Obert and Darrel Folkvord were also present. 

 

Bob Denning, Denning Downey & Associates, was present to conduct the annual audit exit 

interview for fiscal year 2018. He stated Broadwater County will receive an unmodified opinion, 

as the financial facts are fairly presented in all respects to the public.  He complimented the 

county’s accounting staff.  He offered suggestions for areas that can be improved. 

 

Doug Ellis, Brandon Harris, Debbie Kelley and Michelle Beebe were also present. 

 

The open meeting was closed at 11:50 a.m. 

 

Commissioners entered into a closed door session to discuss personnel issues. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:30 p.m.   The next regular meeting is scheduled for February 19, 

2019 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

  

 

       ______________________________ 

       Mike Delger, Chairman  

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Attest: 

Ann Rauser, Deputy Clerk and Recorder 

 

 

 


